
I N V I T A T I O N

CLICK HERE TO RSVP

Kindly direct all enquiries to Ms Nthabiseng Ndaba 
on 079 368 8994 or Nthabiseng.Ndaba@dpme.gov.za 
and Mr Ngaka Machete on 081 794 3081 or Ngaka@
dpme.gov.za  |  RSVP by 03 February 2025  

The National Planning Commission (NPC) is inviting you
and your Senior Management representatives to 

NATIONAL STATE OF
Service Delivery Dialogue.

09:00 TO 16:00 25 AND 26 FEBRUARY 2025

VENUE: DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, LAND REFORM AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT, 610 LILLIAN NGOYI STREET. PRETORIA

The Dialogue seeks to delve into key 
questions underlying this complex 
phenomenon, including the following:

Is there a distinction between urban and 
rural service delivery? Are there solutions 
that can be implemented to address these 
challenges?

Are there policies to tackle the rural-urban 
divide? How effective have they been and 
what challenges have arisen during the 
implementation of these policies? What 
measures are being taken to overcome 
them?

What institutional structures have been 
established to support the implementation of 
new policies and improve service provision 
in bridging the gap between rural and urban 
areas?

What knowledge can be gained from 
examining approaches taken by other 
countries to address similar issues of the 
rural-urban divide in service delivery?

https://forms.office.com/r/RMKG9v0r83



